
From: Aryana Robbins <arfar1@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 3:39 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: UMCU on plymouth 
 
 
 
Hello, 
I would like to confidentially provide input as a resident of the neighborhood next to the proposed site. I 
have heard some other neighbors suggest alternate plans for the proposed development on the corner of 
Plymouth rd and Prairie streets. I fully support this becoming a UMCU branch over those other suggestions. 
There will be less traffic and other congestion issues with a bank than a daycare, mixed use development, 
etc. I think that particular location is best suited for a single story building. Full disclosure: I am a UMCU 
member and a resident of the neighborhood there. 
Aryana Robbins 
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